TEMPORARY TRAFFIC DELAYS - STREET PARADE

Members of the public are advised that some temporary traffic delays may be experienced
in Merivale Lane between Winchester Street and Rossall Street between 1.30pm and 4.30pm
on Sunday 19 October 2003, during the holding of a “Kirkin ‘o’ the Tartan” parade.

People taking part in the march will utilise one side of the road only, and there will be
minimal disruption to traffic during this period.



